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	Section a – Duty DiVISION


	Date
	Duty Division
	Quartermaster
	OOD
	Activity
	Dress

	1 Mar
	Division A
	MS Lake, S
	CI Lavoie
	Regular parade night

	Cadets – work dress
Officers – work dress

	2 Mar
	Division A
	MS Lake, S
	CI Lavoie
	Friday Night training
	Cadets – civies
Officers – civies

	8 Mar
	Division B
	Sgt Smith
	CI J Sleigh
	Regular parade night
COs Rounds
	Cadets – full uniform

Officers – full uniform

	9 Mar
	Division B
	Sgt Smith
	CI J Sleigh
	Dance – a - thon
	Cadets – civies

Officers – civies

	15 Mar
	
	
	
	Cadets cancelled due to March Break
	

	16 Mar
	
	
	
	Cadets cancelled due to March Break
	

	22 Mar
	Division C
	MS Lake, T
	SLt Lake
	Regular parade night
Parent Meeting 
	Cadets – civies

Officers – civies

	23 Mar
	Division C
	MS Lake, T
	SLt Lake
	Friday Night training
	Cadets – civies

Officers – civies

	24 Mar
	
	MS Lake, T
	Lt Smith
	Hike

Long Lake Provincial Park
	Cadets – civies

Officers – civies

	29 Mar
	Division D
	CPO2 Sleigh
	CI K Sleigh
	Regular parade night
Division Inspection
	Cadets – full uniform

Officers – full uniform

	30 Mar
	Division D
	CPO2 Sleigh
	CI K Sleigh
	Friday night training
	Cadets – civies

Officers - civies


	SECTION B - GENERAL


Fundraising News:
Gift Basket tickets and monies are due back on March 22nd.  The draw takes place on March 22nd at 7:00 pm.

Dance-a-thon – our next fundraiser will take place on Friday March 9th.  A notice has gone home with a pledge sheet.  Cadets are asked to collect a minimum of $20.00.  Cadets who collect over $50.00 will receive a ballot for a chance to pie the Commanding Officer. Three cadet names will be drawn and those three cadets will get to pie the Commanding Officer.  Lt(NL) Smith is looking forward to this event.
Cadets are encouraged to bring a friend to the Dance-a-thon.  As this is a fundraiser for the Corps, friends are asked to pay $2 admission.  Friends must be between the ages of 9 – 12 years old.

Upcoming events:

Annual Competition is Saturday April 14th.  Location is HMCS Scotian.  More information to be given at the parent meeting on March 22nd.

Parking:
Reminder that parents can only park in marked parking spots in the loop in front of HMCS Scotian.  We must keep the loop clear for emergency vehicles.  This includes drop off and pick up times. Thank you.
	SECTION C – UPCOMING TRAINING & EVENTS


08 March 2018

COs Rounds




Cadets should be dressed in full uniform.  This includes the white top. 
09 March 2018

Dance-a-thon – monies and pledge sheets are due March 9th!

22 March 2018
Parent Meeting – 6:45pm


It is important that all parents attend the meeting.  Important information for competition will be given out.
24 March 2018
Hike – Long Lake Provincial Park (weather permitting)


Arrival –  1:00 pm


Pick up -  3:30 pm


Dress – Civilian clothes – dress for the weather with winter jacket, hat, mittens, boots.


Snack will be provided

29 March 2018

Division Inspection
Cadets should be dressed in full uniform.  This includes the white top.  Members of the NS Mainland Division will be onboard to inspect the ship’s company.  This is the second formal inspection of the year.  

Attendance is mandatory.

22 March 2018
Parent Meeting – 6:45pm

It is important that all parents attend the meeting.  Important information for competition will be given out.
	SECTION D - ADMINISTRATION


D1. CORPS STRENGTH

	
	CADETS
	OFFICERS
	CIVILIAN INSTRUCTORS

	Total
	44
	3
	6


D2. CONTACTS

	Commanding Officer:
	Lt (NL) Ted Smith
	902-414-7006
	Tedsmith18@eastlink.ca

	Executive Officer 
	SLt(NL) Bill Lake
	
	nlccmicmac@gmail.com

	Training Officer:
	ASLt(NL) Annette Gilroy
	
	nlccmicmac@gmail.com

	Parade Officer: 

Administration Officer:
Division Officer:

Instructor:
	CI Danielle MacDonald
CI Jennifer Sleigh

CI Robert Lavoie

CI Matthew Galloway

CI Kevin Sleigh
	
	nlccmicmac@gmail.com



	Webmaster:
	CI Danielle MacDonald
	
	nlccmicmac@gmail.com

	
	
	
	
	

	SeaCadets:

Air Cadets:
	PO1 Eldershaw
CPO2 Sleigh

MS Lake, T

MS Lake, S

Sgt Smith


	
	
	

	SECTION E – Halifax Branch


E1. WORD FROM THE BRANCH
Hi Micmac,
I look forward to attending your Dance-a-thon and to visiting with all the cadets.  March will be a busy month of training in preparation for your annual competition in April.  Work hard and have fun!  
We also have your second formal inspection of the year on March 29th.  I will be in attendance to support you all, meet with your officers and with the Nova Scotia Mainland Division representatives.  

Parents/guardians, I am appealing to you to consider volunteering some time with the Corps.  As the number of cadets grows, the staff needs help supervising, setting up, etc.  All volunteers must be screened which is a simple process.  Parents/guardians would not be expected to volunteer every week.  Please contact me to discuss this opportunity.
Thanks,

Erica
Erica Smith
President

902-414-7006
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NLCC MIC MAC #48


LT (NL) Ted Smith


Commanding Officer 





Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:nlccmicmac@gmail.com" �nlccmicmac@gmail.com�  						


Website: http://www.nlccmicmac.ca


Monthly Routine Orders


Email: admiralgirouard@gmail.com


Web: www.sookenavyleague.ca








March 2018
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